
 
 
 
PBA: SE: 2023                                                                         04th February, 2023 
 

 
To,                   
The Manager 
The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
25th Floor, P. J. Towers,   
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
Sub: Resignation of Internal Auditors. 
 
Ref: BSE Security Code – 532676 / ISIN - INE160H01019  

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
In pursuance of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015; we wish to inform you that M/s A.V.Khapre & Co. 
Chartered Accountants have resigned from the Post of Internal Auditors of the 
Company with immediate effect. A Copy of the resignation letter is attached herewith 
for your reference. 
 

  You are kindly requested to take this submission on record. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

For PBA Infrastructure Ltd  
 

 
Narain P. Belani 
Managing Director 
DIN: 02395693 
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